
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Passage of HB 3031 and/or SB 947 will be the death of many small businesses in Oregon.  Businesses 
don't make enough money to pay one employee to do the work and a second employee to stay home.  
Many Oregon businesses have out of state competitors which operate on a lower cost basis making the 
Oregon companies less competitive.  Many businesses will DIE and others will leave Oregon for a more  
business friendly state.  These are BAD bills and should be stopped. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Clifford Moeller 
1180 Rafael St N 
Keizer, OR 97303 
cliff.moeller@comcast.net 
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